
	

	

 
 
 

SDI Limited 31 December 2014 Trading Update 
 
 

SDI Limited today announced that subject to audit review clearance profit before 
tax for the 6 months ending 31 December 2014 increased by 32.3% to $3.7m 
and profit after tax remained constant at $2.7m when compared to the 
corresponding period last year. Sales reported in Australian Dollars increased by 
5.2% to $31.6m compared to $30.1m for the corresponding period last year. 
Net foreign currency movements had no material impact on the results. 
 
The Appendix 4D will be released on Friday 27 February 2015. 
 
The Board of Directors have declared an interim fully franked dividend of 0.4 
cents per share compared to 0.2 cents per share for the corresponding period 
last year. This dividend will be paid on 1 May 2015 with a record date of 16 April 
2015. The Directors have decided that the Company’s Dividend Reinvestment 
Plan (DRP) will not be offered to Shareholders for this dividend payment. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
INSOR Investor Relations  0418 106 675 
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